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OCT 2 1 1996

Lee H. Fredericks
Manager of Human Resources
United States Testing Company, Inc.
291 Fairfield Avenue
Fairfield, NJ 07004

Dear Mr. Fredericks:

Please find enclosed Amendment No. 02 terminating License No. 29-02477-01 as
requested by your letter dated September 26, 1996. The facility at 1415 Park
Avenue, Hoboken, New Jersey may be released for unrestricted use.

Please note that regulations require that licensees obtain approval from the
Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) prior to making any change in the location
of use of licensed materials. The relocation of your licensed activities to
your present location without NRC's approval is a violation of the regulatory
requirements. However, after careful consideration of the circumstances and
the safety significance of this violation, we have decided not to issue a
formal Notice of Violation.

No response to this letter is required. Your cooperation with us is
appreciated.

Sincerely,Original Signed By:
John D. Kinneman

John D. Kinneman, Chief
Nuclear Materials Safety Branch 2
Division of Nuclear Materials Safety
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